
Inspections on 7th – 8th March 2020 

Inspections at Chatuchak Weekend Market 

From 7th to 8th March 2020, officers from The DIP,  

The Metropolitan Police Bureau and representative of foreign brand 

owners jointly inspected sections that were suspected of Intellectual 

Property infringement in order to pressure vendors not to sell infringing 

goods at Chatuchak Weekend Market. In doing so, the officers found an 

infringing activity and seized 15 counterfeit watches that copied 

trademarks including Rolex, Omega, Vacheron Constantin and Patek 

Philippe. 

Those who find any IPR infringing activities are encouraged 

to notify the officers promptly at Bang Sue Police Station. 

 

 


